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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Before Christmas the children worked really hard on our poetry unit.  We wrote 

poems based on our topic of ‘Renewable Energy sources’. 

They were so good we thought you may want to have a copy for yourselves. 

  As we had looked at charities and their role in the ongoing 

energy crisis, especially National Energy Action, we decided 

we could create a ‘Book of Poetry’ to raise awareness and 

donations for the National Energy Action (NEA) Charity – 

that supports communities like our own during times of fuel         

poverty – enabling them to keep warm.   

The ‘Book of Poetry’ will be available for £3.00 – if you would like a copy 

please pay via Arbor (please see in the Trips Section). We hope you enjoy 

our collection of poems written by children in Year 6. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Team  

              
 

 


